
LAKETOWN TOWNSHIP 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

Thursday, April 25 2024 

Town Hall 

7:00pm 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of Laketown will be in an 

information meeting on Thursday April 25th, 2024, pertaining to paving Poppitz 

Lane. The residents of Poppitz Lane were invited to attend. 

 

Posted April 11, 2024,  

 Jean Moore, Town Deputy 


